
 

       

Letter from The Chief Executive 
 
Dear applicant,  

We are delighted you have shown an interest in the role of Headteacher at Ormesby 

Primary School. 

Ironstone Academy Trust is looking to attract a Headteacher to work at Ormesby Primary 

School, who is of the highest calibre. The successful candidate must demonstrate the desire 

and determination to lead on improving the quality of teaching, learning and all-round 

educational provision at this inspirational school. 

This is an exciting role within our Trust of 6 schools. All our Head teachers work with passion 

and enthusiasm to support and challenge their colleagues; your appointment will enable 

you to contribute to wider Trust development as part of a successful team.  

We are looking for a leader who can inspire others and demonstrate a record of delivering 

high pupil outcomes. You must have experience and a strong background in successful 

school leadership. We are also looking for a leader who can adapt and be flexible with any 

challenges they may face. The leader will be supported by the Trust in ensuring Ormesby 

Primary school continues to be an excellent place for pupils to learn and staff to work.  

We see our schools as being at the heart of their community, the successful applicant will 

build connections with a wide range of stakeholders, to the benefit of pupils and staff.   

Our Senior Leaders have access to nationally recognised professional development 

programmes, as well as our own ‘in house’ training.   

If your experience, energy, personal qualities and values support ours, then we look forward 

to receiving your application. 

 

Carl Faulkner  

CEO 

 


